
Metro Report:

http://intranet1/news/report/askCEOadvJuly2010.htm[10/19/2015 9:49:26 AM]

Home CEO Hotline Viewpoint Classified Ads Archives

 
Metro.net (web)

Resources

 Safety

 Pressroom (web)

 Ask the CEO

 CEO Forum

 Employee
  Recognition

 Employee Activities

 Metro Projects

 Facts at a Glance
(web)

 Archives

 Events Calendar

 Research Center/
 Library

 Metro Classifieds

 Bazaar

Metro Info

 30/10 Initiative

 Policies

 Training

 Help Desk

 Intranet Policy

Need e-Help?

Call the Help Desk
at 2-4357

Contact myMetro.net

 

CEO Art Leahy fields questions at all-hands meeting held April 5.

Employees Encouraged to Submit Questions, Comments
in Advance of All-hands Meeting July 29

The CEO's all-hands meeting will be held in the Board Room of
Metro Headquarters on Thursday, July 29, from 10:30 a.m. to
11:30 a.m.

(July 21, 2010) CEO Art Leahy is encouraging employees to submit
questions and comments in advance of the all-hands meeting on July 29.

To submit a comment or question, click on the “Ask the CEO” link on the
myMetro.net homepage. The link will connect users to a form on the CEO's
Forum webpage. Employees can also e-mail questions or comments to
ASKTHECEO@metro.net.

On the day of the meeting, employees may place written questions in a
lockbox located at the entrance of the Board Room.

CEO Leahy will address as many questions during the meeting as time
permits.
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